
August 2024

Newsletter

08/06   City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm
08/06   City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm
08/13     Development Review Committee 10:00 am 
08/13     Planning Commission Meeting 7:00 pm 
08/20    City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm 
08/20    City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm
08/27   Development Review Committee 10:00 am
08/27   Planning Commission Meeting 7:00 pm
09/03   City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm
09/03   City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm

Santaquin City Council, PC, and DRC meetings are
streamed LIVE on YouTube at: https://bit.ly/2P7ICfQ

Santaquin City public meeting agendas are posted on
our website and on Facebook:

https://www.santaquin.org/meetings
https://www.facebook.com/santaquincitygovernment

110 S Center Santaquin, UT 84655
801-754-3211  www.santaquin.org

August Meeting Schedule

All of these meetings are now held in the
new Santaquin City Hall building located at

110 S Center Street.

to help deliver meals to homebound elderly
neighbors in our community. Make a difference
by volunteering just once a week for one or 3.5  
hours! Visit magutah.org/volunteermow .

Meals on Wheels has an
immediate need for volunteers

Meals on Wheels



If you spot the hidden seashells like those on the
right in this newsletter, email:
kmortensen@santaquin.org or
bshupe@santaquin.org with the location and
your contact information by 8/31/2024 to be
entered in a random drawing for a prize. 
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Hidden Picture Contest

Congratulations to Kathy Stoddard for winning
June’s Hidden Picture Contest!

Photo Contest Winner

For information on entering the monthly contest
you can visit: https://bit.ly/3NBNjum 

The winner of the
June Photo Contest
is Ruth Nilson.

She submitted this
photo, saying, "I
was able to witness
this gorgeous

Green Waste Disposal Schedule

sunset in Summit Ridge. My husband and I pulled
over to watch it. Being able to witness some of
the most breathtaking sunsets is something I will
always love about Santaquin! We are so lucky to
live in such a beautiful place!" Congratulations,
Ruth!

Job Fair

Utah County Budget Openhouse



 I accepted, and through the years have enjoyed learning the details of how the City works. I’m
grateful for all the hard work of the City staff and the other Planning Commissioners. I am just
one of many that contribute to the process and implementation of each new project.”
As a graduate of UVU in Computer Science, Trevor works for NOV as a Firmware Engineer. He
spent most of his youth in Orem and graduated from Orem High School. He married his
sweetheart, Mayke, in 2006 and they are in the middle of raising their three beautiful children. In
his spare time, Trevor enjoys anything outdoors. Part of the reason they moved to Santaquin was
to enjoy the beautiful mountains that surround our community with the outdoor activities they
provide such as hiking and camping. 
Thank you, Trevor, for your years of service on our Planning Commission.  Your dedication is
appreciated more than you know!
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Volunteer of the Month

Trevor Wood is our August 2024 Volunteer of the
Month and will be recognized on August 6th
during our City Council meeting. 

Trevor has served on our City’s Planning
Commission for the past 10 years, and for many
of those years he has been Chair of the
commission.  When asked why he has served
and continues to serve on the Planning
Commission, he stated, “I wanted to find a way
to learn more about and contribute to the City
shortly after my family and I moved to
Santaquin. After spending several date nights
with my wife attending City Council meetings,
Mayor Kirk Hunsaker asked if I would be willing to
to serve on the Planning Commission.
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What a great place to live! The City Orchard Days celebration is on. A few
changes have been made, yet all the usual celebration events are in order.
I hope you have looked at the parade route on 100 south and picked a fine
spot to view it from. 

The contractors on the Main Street project are not going to interfere with our
celebration activities. I hope that you can see they are making great
progress on the project.

It has been a tough four months getting through
the first phase of the Santaquin Main Street
project. We continue to work with the utility
companies, the contractor, UDOT and the
businesses along the route. There is the
remainder of the first phase to finish before the
current construction season ends. Then we
should have a bit of a breather through the
winter.  

The majority of the funds to pay for this project are Utah County and State dollars that were
awarded five years ago and updated this past December. Santaquin dollars are just a small
percentage of the funding. We continue to work to ensure the job is completed correctly,
within specification, and within budget.  

Next year will be the continuation of the project with phase two from 100 west to near the
UDOT shed. With phase two we feel it will move smoothly, on schedule, and within budget.

I hope you all have been and continue to support our
downtown businesses. For me, it has not been difficult
to drive to a convenient parking area and gain access
to these businesses during this construction. Please
continue to support the great people and the work they
do to make our life better.

I am still hoping for a little more rain and cooler temperatures as the last month of summer
is upon us. May each of you have a great summer. May we all have the best time this year
as we support the Santaquin Orchard Days celebration and especially attend the Rodeo.  

I look forward to seeing everyone join at the events.


